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TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
 

PROJECT:    DORRMANN SUBDIVISION    
PROJECT NO.:   21-03 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 1, BLOCK 1, LOT 93 
REVIEW DATE:   29 JANUARY 2021 
MEETING DATE:   4 FEBRUARY 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:   TALCOTT ENGINEERING 
 
 

1. Information pertaining to the existing private roadway, Weaver Road, should be provided. 
 

2. The amount of frontage depicted on Weaver Road for proposed Lot #1 should be identified on 
the plan. 
 

3. An existing storage trailer is depicted on proposed Lot #2.  Storage trailers are not permitted 
on residential lots. 
 

4. Location of septic system on both lots must be depicted.  Separation from adjoining wells on all 
surrounding parcels must be depicted. 
 

5. A delineation of the Federal Jurisdictional Wetlands on the site should be submitted for the 
Board’s use.  Currently all wetland areas are identified as approximate. 
 

6. Information regarding the proposed 23 foot driveway easement to adjoining lot, lands now or 
formally Stewart, Tax Lot 28.21 should be submitted for the Planning Board Attorney review.  It 
appears that the creation of the easement will permit three houses on a new or extended 
access drive.  A private road may be required based on the three houses utilizing what is 
identified as a proposed easement. 
 

7. The Planning Board should discuss the topography depicted only on the inset plan.  Town 
subdivision regulations require topography to be depicted on the lot.  Town Planning Board 
would have to issue a waiver if entire site topography is not depicted. 
 

8. Project must be submitted to Orange County Planning Department as project abuts the NYS 
Thruway. 
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9. An Adjoiners Notice must be sent for notification of all surrounding land owners within 500 feet 

of the project. 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 


































